CSCC policy dealing with annual fees paid by parents:

As per Saskatoon Catholic School Board direction, fees paid by BJM parents that are carried over from one school year to the next will be allocated by the CSCC.

- BJM Administration is responsible for providing updated budget information to the CSCC at every meeting held throughout the year.
- An overview of the previous school year's student fees will be reviewed at the AGM. Any balances being carried will be reviewed under the original budgets they were allocated for in the previous school year. Special care to be taken when reviewing budgets that have large capital expenditure needs infrequently (non-annual basis).
- The CSCC will approve carry over funding from the previous school year at the AGM in collaboration with BJM Administration and with consideration to student need and learning objectives.

CSCC policy dealing with historic (non-previous year carry-over) carry over balances of fees paid by parents:

The BJM CSCC is responsible for allocating historic carryover funds that originated from student fees paid by parents. The funds have been calculated starting from the school year 2004. These funds will be considered for the benefit of the entire student body, not from the perspective of original allocation. To ensure some consistency in decision making, and until the backlog of carried over fees has been exhausted, the following guidelines will apply:

- Every school year teachers will be given a set budget that they will be encouraged to fully spend during that school year without worrying about unpaid fees being collected.
- At every AGM a report will be provided regarding any deficits in each budget line.
- The CSCC will discuss any deficits and make an informed decision to approve or deny paying deficits from historic carryover funds.
- The BJM Administration will encourage teachers to put together proposals for additional funding which the CSCC will discuss and vote upon.